
 

When Fran Erickson first noticed the owl outside her shop, she 
was excited to see her adorable visitor. But she knew the owl 
must be in danger because it stayed there way too long.  

Fran is a kind and caring person, and she told me she was 
worried about the owl. I wasn’t sure what to do, but I’m glad 
we worked together to find help for the owl. Not only did we 
do our part to save the owl, we became friends through our 
shared experience. And we will always share a great story! 

Marco Island Authentics has left the Town Center and  
continues to make custom Marco Island Outfitters brand items 
for local businesses. For information on their work, go to 
https://www.facebook.com/Marco-Island-Authentics.     

The owl was 
wise to land at 
Marco Island 
Authentics, 
where its 
guardian angel 
was at work!  
 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100078868811805

